



NEWSLETTER

05/09/25

We are delighted to begin a new school year at Browney. A special welcome goes to our Reception children and to all the new starters who have joined us across the school. It has been lovely to see them settling in so quickly. Already, the children are busy with their work and enjoying being back together, and we look forward to sharing their achievements with you in the weeks ahead.

A Confident Start for Reception

Our new Reception class have made a confident start to school life. They have been busy exploring their classrooms, meeting new friends, and getting to know their teachers. Highlights of the week included a tour of the school and their very first assembly. Back in class, the children have enjoyed painting, storytelling, and role play, settling quickly into their routines and showing plenty of curiosity. Well done, Reception!











Year 2 Get Cooking

Year 2 have made a strong start to their Design Technology topic *Delicious Dishes*. In groups, the children sorted foods into categories and discussed whether they belonged to fruit, vegetables, grains or protein. They showed good teamwork and plenty of thought in their answers, setting themselves up well for the cooking work to come.









Year 3 Step Back in Time

Year 3 have made a great start to their history work by exploring how timelines help us understand the past. They worked together to spot the key features of a timeline and learned new terms including BC, AD, CE and BCE. Using their knowledge from Year 1 and 2, they sequenced events in order and placed them in relation to BC and AD. The children showed impressive recall, naming figures such as Florence Nightingale, Rosa Parks, Neil Armstrong and Emily Davison. They also found out where the Stone Age fits on a timeline, ready for their next topic.



Reminders

- Only healthy snacks are permitted at break times. Sweets, crisps and chocolate are not allowed and will be returned home.
- Jewellery is not to be worn for school. Earrings must be removed or covered for PE.
- Nail varnish is not permitted for wear in school.
- Children are not to use the Woodland Village before or after school.
- The staff car park (with the exception of the disabled parking bay) is for the sole use of staff. The carpark is not to be used as a thoroughfare.
- Please park with the safety of the children in mind and with consideration to all road users and residents. Do not pull in to drop off at our school entrance on the yellow lines.
- Dogs must not be brought onto school premises.
- Children require a clear, freshly filled water bottle daily in school.
- Please only send bags to school if it is necessary.
- Extreme hair cuts and/or colours are not acceptable for school.

Dates for your Diary

Date	Event
09/09/25	Year 4 Meet the Teacher - 15:30
09/09/25	Year 2 Meet the Teacher - 16:15
10/09/25	Year 3 Meet the Teacher - 15:30
10/09/25	Year 6 Meet the Teacher - 16:00
10/09/25	Netball Training- Year 3/4
11/09/25	Year 1 Meet the Teacher - 15:30
11/09/25	Year 5 Meet the Teacher - 16:00
12/09/25	Reception Meet the Teacher - 15:30
23/09/25	Flu Immunisations for Whole School
25/09/25	Year 3 Tri Golf Festival
26/09/25	European Day of Languages
01/10/25	Black History Month Begins
22/10/25	School Photographer
22/10/25	Year 1 Gymnastics Festival
23/10/25	Halloween Disco
24/10/25	Break up for Half Term
03/11/25	Parents Evenings

Have a wonderful weekend.

Mrs Harris